
Posting of Materials in the Library 
 

In line with constitutional rights and privileges and The Library Bill of Rights, 
the Board of Trustees will not discriminate toward any group or individual 
of the purpose they represent. 
 
To be fair to all library users, and to maintain an orderly and uncluttered 
atmosphere in the library, only items relating to library services, programs 
or materials will be posted inside the library. 
 
Space for posting of items is available in the lobby of the building. 
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